CORRESPONDENCE 6/13/2022 DOCUMENT NO. 03769-2022

Brian Schultz

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 2:50 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence

Subject: Docket No. 20220000

Attachments: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000; Ten Year Site Plan

Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000; Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be

Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20220000.

Thank you!

Brian Schultz

From: jbhilt1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeff Hilt <jbhilt1

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 2:30 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Passidomo

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Gabriella Passidomo,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. Jeff Hilt
4218 74th Ter E Sarasota, FL 34243-5123 jbhilt1@verizon.net

Brian Schultz

From: eaglesnestksa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lisa Anderson

<eaglesnestksa@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 2:36 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Passidomo

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Gabriella Passidomo,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely, Mrs. Lisa Anderson 13 Warbler Way Crestview, FL 32539-7305 eaglesnestksa@hotmail.com

Brian Schultz

From: Lhurst3014@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Laura Hurst <Lhurst3014

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 2:26 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Passidomo

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Gabriella Passidomo,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. I'm am doing everything they told me to reduce my energy usage and my bill doubled this past month! I pay to much to have my house at 80 degrees or hotter; stop corporate greed!!!!

Sincerely, Laura Hurst

Sincerely, Mrs. Laura Hurst 1939 Joshua Dr Cantonment, FL 32533-4526 Lhurst3014@gmail.com